
 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 11th September 2024 

 
Dear Parents and carers, 
 
We are excited to announce a new opportunity for our Year 6 pupils to further their musical journey 
with the launch of an After School Brass Club. This initiative comes as a result of the enthusiasm 
and success the children demonstrated during last year's brass tuition, and we are thrilled to offer a 
continuation of this experience.  
 
This club is designed for pupils who enjoyed their brass lessons as part of the music curriculum last 
year and wish to build on their skills in a more focused setting. Mr. Lloyd will provide expert 
guidance and support, fostering further development and a deeper appreciation for brass music. 
The children will receive an instrument in the same way as they did in Year 5 and this should come 
home in between lessons so that they are able to practice. 
 
Mr Lloyd, our music specialist who the children are familiar with from last year, will lead Brass Club 
every Tuesday after school from 3:15pm until 4:15pm. It is essential that we see a child go home 
with an adult as our staff leading clubs may not be as familiar with your faces as class teachers. 
Thank you in advance for your patience and understanding. Year 6 children may walk home 
independently providing permission has been given – this is specific permission from a club rather 
than walking home at the end of a normal school day. Please do let the member of staff or the 
school office know if this is your wish. Collection will be from the main reception at 4:15pm. 
 
If your child wishes to join this club, the cost is £55 for the 11 weeks, you just need to sign up online 
via our Parentmail shop. Places are offered on a first come, first served basis. This club has been 
limited to 10 spaces to ensure a high-quality experience for each participant. The clubs will run for 
11 weeks. They will begin on the week beginning 16th September) and the last club will be on 
Thursday 17th October. Clubs will then recommence on the second week back of the autumn term, 
week beginning 4th November with the last club finishing on Thursday 12th December. Clubs will be 
available to sign up to on Thursday 12th September at 5pm.  
 
 
If you have any questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact the 
school office or email me directly (a.webb@cvps.omegamat.co.uk).  
 
We look forward to seeing our budding brass musicians continue to thrive and grow in their musical 
endeavours! 

Kind regards, 

Miss Webb  
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